Public Service Association of New South Wales General Secretary: Anne Gardiner • President: Sue Walsh 160 Clarence Street, Sydney GPO Box 3365, Sydney NSW 2001

Telephone: 1300 772 679
Facsimile: 02 9262 1623
Internet: www.psa.asn.au
ABN: 83 717 214 309

In reply please quote: DH:ljm: A14/1549



Joe Vass Manager Employee Relations NSW Police Force Locked Mail Bag 5102 PARRAMATTA NSW 2150

Email: vass1jos@police.nsw.gov.au

Dear Mr Vass

## Review of Crown Employees (NSW Police Force Special Constables) (Security) Award

As you are aware, the Public Service Association of NSW (**PSA**) has notified you of its intention to renegotiate the above Award. It is with great pleasure that I now serve you with our **enclosed** log of claims.

This document is the culmination of a long process of engagement with our Special Constable members. The PSA has conducted a number of listening meetings at various locations, and assembled a team to formulate a log of claims in consultation with our members. The enclosed document is the fruit of their hard work and dedication, and has been overwhelmingly endorsed by our membership.

I would be grateful if you contact Damien Hennessy on telephone 0409 220 691 or email dhennessy@psa.asn.au to arrange for a convenient time for the special working party referred to in previous communications to meet to commence negotiations about the Award.

Yours/faithfully

Assistant General Secretary

April 2016

CC: Verna David, Industrial Officer

davi1ver@police.nsw.gov.au